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MINUTES
12th January 2016
10:00am
MEETING ROOM 4 RPCH
Present:

Ron Wood, Phil Vaughan, Jim White, Lesley Hutchinson,



Denis Kossick, Kathleen Walker, Elizabeth Walton.
Apologies:

 Sue White, John Stephenson, Roy Collier, Carole Wood, 
Ron Sabiston, Matthew Hay.
1
Welcome and Apologies
Lesley and Ron welcomed those attending and gave apologies for Matthew Hay, Roy Collier, Carole Wood, Ron Sabiston and Sue white.
2
Minutes from last meeting and matters arising
a
PPG display area was discussed with Merrol and is to be for PPG only. 
b
Jeanette Sudder, the new nurse practitioner, was a matron previously, and a male apprentice receptionist has also joined the team, his name is Reece Small.
c
The Flu clinics are now finished for this period.

d
Still no date has been given for the CQC inspection.
e
Future meetings for this group will be every two months, as usual, on the first Tuesday of that month for the rest of this year. The dates are
1st March 2016, 3rd May 2016, 5th July 2016, 6th September 2016 and 1st November 2016.
3.
Voting of Chair Person and Vice Chair
As per the constitution a vote for Chair and Vice Chair has taken place on the first meeting of the year and it was agreed that the existing holders of the positions would be continued.
4
Update on Star Scheme and Social Care
STAR service is running well, advertising for same was a bit late but is 

now ongoing. It was pointed out that people must make appointments to utilise this service and not just turn up, dialing 111 to make same.


 ​Social Care Criteria
Funds are being made available for Social Care Eligibility Criteria and forms for means testing are to be filled in for application. Records of spending must be kept. Vulnerable people will be looked after by the Council. Ron Wood will follow this up for more detailed information at the next related meeting.
5
Minor Ops and Endoscopy
Minor operations are being organised by Doctor Boyd, and these are carried out locally every day, i.e. at Redcar or James Cooke. Endoscopy suite is now open at Redcar Primary Care Hospital, including bowel screening, but is only open at present between dawn and 10pm on a Monday. It is hoped it will eventually be open four days a week.
6
PLACE
Ron updated the group on PLACE inspections but no dates have been arranged as yet for 2016 inspections but these inspections could stretch from Leeds to Northumbria. Following comments, one ward in particular will be included at James Cooke, but there will also be 12 to 14 unannounced visits to James Cooke covering early morning, lunch time and teatime and also on Saturday and Sunday.
7
Health Watch

No report at present.

8
Practice Survey
Complaints received about waiting time, one in particular waited 40 minutes to see Jane, the practice nurse, but it turned out Jane was looking after a lady who was seriously ill. Lesley also had a problem with an appointment when she was told 15.20 but was actually booked in for 14.20, then had a problem trying to get a prescription which ended up at a different chemist. Is there a need for a practice survey?
9
Any Other Business

The annual report has been completed but is to be checked by Merrol before issue. This was read out and discussed. PPG development and patient comments requested. Age groups for injections were mentioned and discussed but clarification needs to be done on actual age groups.  Phil then raised a comment that he had received a call from the practice checking how he was doing and was very happy that it happened.
Next Meeting
1st March 2016 at 10.00am, Room 4 as usual.
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